Lismore Public Hall Annual General Meeting 2018

to be held on Wednesday 14th March 2018 At 8pm in the Hall

(following the AGM of Lismore Community Transport)

The main purpose of the AGM is to approve the accounts for the year 2017, appoint Directors to the board to manage the hall business for the coming year and to appoint an independent auditor.

We need a good turnout of members at the AGM in order to allow the Board to continue to run the Hall business for the coming year.

The Hall accounts are now available for your inspection on the Isle of Lismore website.

There are vacancies on the board and we would urge you to consider becoming a director. Nomination forms can be obtained from the website or from Ann MacLean Fleming (Secretary) on 01631 760 143 or at liosach@gmail.com Nominations should be lodged with Gilly Dixon Spain, Company Secretary, or any current Hall Director no later than 7th March 2018.